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BTC’s Resale Broadband Offer – ECS 11/2010 Section 5.1.3 

For the purposes of s.116 of the Communications Act, 2009, URCA conducted a completeness 
check of BTC’s Broadband Resale Offer (BRO) pursuant to Section 5.1.2 of URCA’s SMP Final 
Decision (ECS11/2010) issued on 22 April 2010. Based on this review URCA is satisfied that the 
Offer is complete and BTC has complied with this particular Obligation as per the 22 April Final 
SMP Decision.  

URCA’s confirmation of compliance with this SMP obligation does not, in any way, constitute 
approval either in whole or in part of the proposed terms and conditions or the level of 
charging for the service. Neither is URCA confirming that the proposed terms and conditions 
are appropriate and fit for purpose or that the pricing is reasonable and consistent with the 
competition provisions of the Communications Act. URCA has not approved the terms and 
conditions or pricing of the Offer in order to encourage commercial negotiations between BTC 
and potential wholesale customers. 

BTC must comply with all remaining SMP Obligations before URCA can certify BTC as 
compliant to “engage in the provision of any networks or carriage service which it [was] not 
already licensed to provide when [the] Act came into force”  on September 1, 2009. 

Persons wishing to confirm the regulatory status of the Offer or to make a formal complaint  
pursuant to the Offer may contact the Director of Policy and Regulation, URCA either: 

(a) by hand to URCA’s office at UBS Annex Building, East Bay Street, Nassau; or 

(b) by mail to P.O. Box N-4860; or 

(c) by fax, to 242.393.0153; or 

(d) by email, to info@urcabahamas.bs. 

 


